
 

 

 

   
REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

TO:          Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

FROM:    David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

 

Re:         Monkey Around Playground 

 

DATE:       November 18, 2019 

 

Recommendation 

 

Review and accept this report. 

 

Information 
 

At the October 7, 2019 City Council meeting there was $5,000 accepted from the Friends of 

White Park to fund the design of the new playground at White Park. At the meeting the report 

was approved to place the funds in a donation account. As this project is currently listed in CIP 

51 - White Park, I request the funds be appropriated in CIP 51 for the design of the new 

playground. 

 

The design of the new playground has recently been awarded to Playground by Leathers. The 

current Monkey Around Playground was design by Leathers and was built by an army of 

volunteers almost 27 years ago.  
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